
From: Peters, Hal
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/9/2013 9:33:03 AM
Subject: Concerning Veto on H. 3342_300612.PDF

Attachments: 300612.PDF

Attached you will find a letter requesting the veto for R94, H3342 (Bench Warrant Bill), from Solicitor Barry J. 
Barnette, Spartanburg County Court House. Debate is adjourned on veto consideration.
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
P 803.734.4062
E halpeters@gov.sc.gov
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